
 
Journeys 

Sharing and Listening 

New Life 

Happy New Year and Welcome back! 

We hope you all had a wonderful and peaceful Christmas and are all ready and eager to get back 

to learning!  Our creative journey together continues in this a very exciting topic, ideas fuelled 

by the children’s ideas.  

At the heart of our learning this term will be the Sacrament of the Eucharist.  Our journey in 

faith will be developed with the themes of Journeys,  Listening and Sharing and New Life. The 

children will learn about the journey and sacrifice that Jesus made as they deepen their 

knowledge of the Eucharist and the events of Holy Week. During this time, we will also be      

discovering more about the Jewish faith.  

Spring Term 2016 

Tuesday 12th January: Ten 

Ten Theatre Visitors  

Thursday 21st January :         

Y3 Class Mass 

Thursday 28th January :KS2 

Talent Show 1.30pm 

Wednesday 10th February : 

Mass at Corpus Chrisiti 

Thursday 11th February:  

Musical Evening 

Friday 12th February: INSET 

Day 

Parents Consultations: 

Tuesday 15th March 4pm - 

7pm 

Wednesday 16th March 1.30 – 

3.30pm 

Dates for your diary 
¢Ƙƛǎ ǘƻǇƛŎ ǿƛƭƭ ǎǇŀǊƪ ƛƳŀƎƛƴŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ 

ŎǊŜŀǝǾƛǘȅ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ǘƘŜ ŎǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳΦ ²Ŝ 

ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘΗ  

²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŜȄŀƳƛƴƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŀƴŀƭȅǎƛƴƎ 

Ƴŀƴȅ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ǘȅǇŜǎ ƻŦ ǘŜȄǘǎ ƛƴ          

9ƴƎƭƛǎƘΣ ŀƴŘ ǳǎƛƴƎ ƎƻƻŘ ƳƻŘŜƭǎ ƻŦ 

ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ǘƻ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŜ ǳǎ ǘƻ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ ƻǳǊ 

ƻǿƴΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŀŘ ŦŀŎǘǳŀƭ ōƻƻƪǎΣ  

ǇƻŜǘǊȅ ŀƴŘ ŬŎǝƻƴŀƭ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǎ 

ǘƘŜ ǿŜƭƭ-ƪƴƻǿƴ ŎƭŀǎǎƛŎ ΨtŀŘŘƛƴƎǘƻƴ 

.ŜŀǊΩ ōȅ aƛŎƘŀŜƭ .ƻƴŘΦ ¢ƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ 

ŀǊŜ   ŦŀƳƛƭƛŀǊ ǿƛǘƘ tŀŘŘƛƴƎǘƻƴΩǎ       

ƻǊƛƎƛƴǎ ƳƛƎƘǘ ƎǳŜǎǎ ƻǳǊ DŜƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ 

ǿƻǊƪ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ōŀǎŜŘ  ŀǊƻǳƴŘ tŜǊǳ ŀƴŘ 

ƛƴ ǇŀǊǝŎǳƭŀǊ ƛǘΩǎ Ƴƻǳƴǘŀƛƴƻǳǎ         

ǊŜƎƛƻƴǎΦ 

Educational Visit 
This term we have a very exciting visit planned. Spy 

Missions based in Nottingham will provide the          
children with the opportunity to complete a  series of 

fun and thought-provoking challenges.  



How you can help 

There will  be reading, spellings and maths homework every week. Your child should write details in their diary on the 
day the homework is set. There could also be follow-up research in other areas if appropriate. Please check the diary 
regularly and encourage your child to complete the tasks set. Encourage your child to read regularly, and explain what 
they understand from the text to check their comprehension. 
 
Swimming starts this term, ǎƻ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǿƛƭƭ ƴŜŜŘ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜǎκ ǘǊǳƴƪǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƻǿŜƭǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ aƻƴŘŀȅΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ 
ǊŜƳƻǾŜ ŀƴȅ ŜŀǊǊƛƴƎǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŘŀȅΣ ƻǊ ƛƴŘŜŜŘ ŀƴȅ tΦ9Φ ŘŀȅǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭŀōŜƭƭŜŘ tΦ9. kit όōƭŀŎƪ 
ǎƘƻǊǘǎΣ ǿƘƛǘŜ ǘŜŜ-ǎƘƛǊǘ ŀƴŘ ǘǊŀƛƴŜǊǎ ƻǊ ǇƭƛƳǎƻƭƭǎύ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻƴ MondaysΦ t9 ƪƛǘ ǎƘƻǳƭŘ ǎǘŀȅ ƛƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƭƭ ǿŜŜƪ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ 
ōŜ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ DȅƳƴŀǎǝŎǎ ƛƴ ƻǳǊ Ƙŀƭƭ ǎƭƻǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǘŜǊƳΦ  5ǳŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƭŘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊΣ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ŀƭƭƻǿŜŘ Ǉƭŀƛƴ ǘǊŀŎƪǎǳƛǘ ǘƻǇ 
ŀƴŘ ōƻǧƻƳǎ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ƭŜǎǎƻƴ ƛǎ ƻǳǘǎƛŘŜΦ 
 
Your child also needs a painting apron/old shirt in school to protect their uniform during art lessons. This should also 
remain on their peg in their PE bag all week.  
 
To raise the profile of Science this term we would like the children to bring a plain oversized shirt to act as a ‘lab coat’ 
with their name written in of course. 
 
²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ BakerΩs BasketΣ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻƻŦ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǳŘŘƛƴƎ ŘŜŬƴƛǘŜƭȅ ōŜƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŜŀǝƴƎΗ ²Ŝ 
ǿƛƭƭ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜ ǘƻ ǎŜƴŘ ǘƘŜ ōŀǎƪŜǘ ƻǳǘ ŜŀŎƘ ǿŜŜƪΦ [Ŝǘ ǳǎ ƪƴƻǿ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ƎƛǾŜƴ ŀƴ ƛƴŎƻƴǾŜƴƛŜƴǘ ǝƳŜ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ  
ǊŜǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜΣ ƴƻ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳΗ 
 
Please check the Year 3 Web page for updates & recommended websites. Support your child in blogging & posting 
comments, please ensure they only use their first name and their school email address. 
 
If you have any spare time and feel you could offer some specialist skills to enhance our learning this term, we’d 
love to hear from you! Another amazing and creative term to look forward to. If you have any queries please feel 
free to ask.  
Thank you for your continued support  Mrs McGurk & Mrs Byrne 

This term Year 3 will be starting a 6 week outdoor-learning  program 

called Forest Schools and this will continue into next term. 

 A Forest School is an area of woodland, which acts as an outdoor 

classroom. There, the children can explore and discover the outdoor 

environment. It provides a valuable teaching tool and is an excellent 

way of supporting and enriching our curriculum. 

The children will be working in the local community forest of Glapton 

Woods to explore the local woodland. A detailed letter about our    

Forest School sessions will follow shortly.  

In Maths we will be linking work with our Science work on Classifying Animals and Food Chains . This will involve some 

measuring and investigation, and some graph & data work on species of animals here and in Peru. We also plan to use our 

data logger to measure the  weather and compare it with Peru.  We will have some investigative fun cracking codes and 

puzzles! 

Through History & Geography we will do a local study of Clifton Village and compare this with Peru –  with a focus on       

mountains, explorers, climate, extreme weather & earthquakes. 

In French we will continue to build upon our language skills and learn some basic phrases. In Art & D.T  we will look at art 
work in Peru, Elizabeth Frink’s animal sculptures at Lakeside Gallery and using natural materials like the artist Andy 
Goldsworthy. 

In Music we will learn how words and music can be used descriptively and discover Music styles in Peru. In Computing 
we will use programming skills to create work related to our topic, such as creating settlements and using Coding to       
overcome challenges and obstacles. We’ll also use a wide range of skills to create presentations relating to our research.  


